
Rancho Santa Fe Residents for Safer Roads 
 

Residents for Safer Roads, or RSF RSR is a group of Rancho Santa Fe 
Covenant residents who are deeply concerned for the safety of residents, 
preserving the rural nature of RSF, and protecting the value of our 
properties.   

The RSF RSR feels that reducing the speed limits and monitoring the 
present road signs and rules would be a step in the right direction. 

We propose the changes listed below: 

•   A maximum of 35 miles per hour speed limit be applied to more 
covenant roads. Many roads with 40 or 45 mph speed limits do 
not appear to have taken into account that residents' driveways 
open directly onto these roads or our increase in daily traffic. 

•   A review of the accident records in order to determine where to 
install additional road signs for safety, including but not limited 
to, roving electronic speed monitors, lighted “horse/pedestrian 
crossing” signs and additional stop signs on heavily accessed 
and thoroughfare roads. 

•   Increase CHP presence on highways in the Ranch.  Could their 
part-time coverage be better distributed to provide a stronger 
deterrent to traffic violators?  

Because traffic continues to increase on our roads as development 
increases, immediate action is required to preserve the safety, character 
and value of our rare and unique community.  

We ask for action from our Association, its board members, and the 
RSF Patrol supervisors to address and provide additional solutions and 
funds to address these concerns. 

 

 


